Debra Thompson

From:

jimefloyd@gmail.com

Sent:

Friday, August 9, 2024 9:40 AM

To:

Assembly; James Kerr; Stephen Giesbrecht; Glorianne Wollen; Liz Cabrera; Karl

Hagerman; Chris Cotta

Cc:

Desi Burrell; Stephanie Payne; Aaron Hankins

Subject:

Coast Guard Auxiliary Petersburg AK

Importance:

Low

The Coast Guard Auxiliary is a volunteer organization that promotes boater safety and training and helps augment the Coast Guard with everything except law enforcement. Petersburg once had a flourishing flotilla. We have been actively recruiting to have our own flotilla here once again in Petersburg. On September 11th, 2024, we will have a public ceremony to have the Petersburg Flotilla stand on our own once again. We will have dignitaries from both the Coast Guard and the Coast Guard Auxiliary. Master Chief Kay Jones will host us on the USGC Pike. I am reaching out to invite you and the public to celebrate this accomplishment. It will be in the evening and once we have confirmed the time that will be made available.

Jim Floyd

Flotilla Commander Elect